
Tekoa Manor and Providence Place Covid-19 update                 January 5, 2021 
 
On December 26th, Durham Region, along with the rest of Ontario, entered into a 
Province-wide Shutdown. This was done to help stop the trend of high COVID-19    
transmission in communities, preserve health system capacity, and safeguard             
vulnerable populations and those who care for them. 
 
In accordance with the Ministry of Health, we are reminding all residents of 
Durham Christian Homes that wearing a non-medical face mask or face covering 
is mandatory in all common areas (e.g., lobbies, elevators, hallways, laundry 
rooms, meeting rooms, and other common-use facilities). Individuals not wearing 
a mask may be asked to depart from the premises. For more information, please 
refer to the Durham Region Heath Department COVID-19 Fact Sheet, being      
distributed with this update. 
 
We thank you for your continued participation in these restrictions. We know that 
it has not been easy to suspend activity and fellowship, and we are praying for the 
Lord to speed the end of this pandemic. Until restrictions ease, we are asking that 
you take the utmost care in your daily activities, thinking also of your neighbour’s 
wellbeing, and to refrain from visiting and having visitors to our building. At this 
time, we are permitting only critical visitors in to Durham Christian Homes. 
 
Thank you again for your patience and understanding during these difficult times. 
 
Ruth McFarlane  

C.E.O.  
Durham Christian Homes  


